
U.S. Congresswoman Betty McCollum: No New Nuclear Weapons 
 
In the case of the NPR [Nuclear Posture Review], the Trump administration has gone far beyond 
a plan to recapitalize the existing U.S. nuclear deterrent by proposing the development of new, 
costly, and unnecessary weapons systems.  These include a new low-yield nuclear weapon and a 
nuclear-tipped sea-launched cruise missile.  Development of these weapons, in addition to 
recapitalizing our existing nuclear infrastructure, will cost American taxpayers over a trillion 
dollars over the next decade…I will continue to oppose the expansion of these programs and 
work to reduce unnecessary expenditures on these antiquated and irresponsible weapons. 
 

- Constituent letter dated June 1, 2018, from Minnesota’s Congresswoman Betty 
McCollum, member of the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Defense, on voting 
against authorization for new nuclear weapons in the National Defense Authorizing Act 
for Fiscal Year 2019 (H.R. 5515).  


